
Dear Parents,  

This year we are delighted to announce that the PTA are offering Christmas Cards with 

your child’s design on. They are perfect for family and friends this coming season as the 

designs are truly unique. 

Each card comes in packs of 12 with envelopes and the packs cost £9.50 each. 

If you would like to place an order then please complete the form overleaf and hand the 

completed form with payment to reception by the morning of Friday 10th November. Cards 

will be put in your child’s book bag by Monday 11th December. 

Payment can be made by cash or BACS to: 
Sharnbrook Primary PTA 
40-26-32  
51031007 
 
Thanks so much for your support. 
The PTA 


